
MIAMI  HERALD  RUNS  ANTI-
CATHOLIC AD
On March 22, the Miami Herald ran another one of those anti-
Catholic  ads  that  some  in  the  ranks  of  the  Seventh  Day
Adventist’s like to publish. The ads are replete with attacks
on the pope and Catholicism, in general. Rev. Thomas Wenski,
Archdiocesan Director of Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese
of Miami, alerted the league to this issue and took it upon
himself to direct his concerns to the newspaper’s publisher,
David Lawrence. The league did likewise.

Father Wenski told Dr. Donohue that his discussion with Mr.
Lawrence  was  encouraging,  albeit  it  was  not  conclusive.
Donohue  wrote  to  Lawrence  asking  him  not  to  accept  such
advertisement again. The league is awaiting a response.
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